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Merrill, Hannah

From: zSMP
Subject: RE: Shoreline Master Program

To: SMP@co.clallam.wa.us 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

This message was sent via the Clallam Website Email Form 08-01-2012.  

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name: Catherine S Rawlins  

 

Subject: Shoreline Master Program  

 

Comments: I believe you have made an error in designated the shoreline area from the west 

start of Dungeness Bay to Marine Dr. as a Feeder Bluff.  This area is not a feeder bluff and 

you really should investigate further before making this designation.  "Best available 

science." Thank you.  

 

 


